
 
 
 

Monday, January 6, 2025 
 

At 3:45, we were notified that the main break has been repaired and all residents should have water 
now.  If you still have brown water, please run your cold water tap until it clears, usually 10 to 15 
minutes.  
 
Thank you for your patience during this time. 
 
The Grafton Water District team. 

 
 
 
 


